
	
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
Thanks	and	blessings	to	all	of	you	who	
supported	me,	cheered	me	on,	and	
nudged	me	forward	in	my	ordination	
process!	Yesterday's	moments	were	a	
long	time	in	coming.	I	will	remember	
them	always	with	great	fondness.	I	am	
especially	grateful	to	receive	my	
orders	under	Bishop	Kenneth	Carter,	
who	assumed	leadership	of	our	
Conference	during	my	first	year	of	
ministry	in	Florida.	We	have	a		great	
many	faithful,	dedicated,	and	inspiring	leaders	in	our	Bishop,	
our	District	Superintendents,	(especially	our	DS	Dionne	
Hammond!),	our	clergy,	and	conference	lay	leaders	I've	come	
to	know	and	love	over	the	years.	I'm	overjoyed	to	have	a	home	
here	in	our	Florida	Annual	Conference!	
	
And	so	begins	a	new	chapter	at	Trinity	United	Methodist	
Church	of	Jensen	Beach.	I	am	excited	to	see	what	the	Holy	
Spirit	brings	to	us	this	year!	Here's	a	special	preview:	This	
Sunday,	Trinity	will	welcome	at	least	12	new	members	during	
our	Services!	This	may	be	the	most	members	we've	welcomed	
at	one	time	in	quite	some	time!	In	the	year	following	a	
pandemic,	and	in	the	midst	of	a	rapidly	changing	nation	and	
world,	this	is	some	really	great	news!		Let's	keep	Trinity	going	
and	growing!	
	
May	the	Peace	of	Christ	be	with	you	all!	
	
Blessings,	
REVEREND	Anil	K.	Singh	:-)	


